

Friars Primary Foundation School

Webber Street London SE1 ORF T: 020 7207 1807

E: office@friars.southwark.sch.uk W: www.friarsprimaryschool.com

Twitter: @FriarsSE1

10th October 2023

Dear Parent

On Thursday 2nd November 2023, year 4 will be visiting Veolia recycling centre in the Old Kent Road. This trip is to enable the children to understand the importance of recycling.

We will leave school at 9.15am, and travel by bus and return back to school before 3.25pm. Children will need a packed lunch, please remember no nuts, sweets/chocolate or fizzy/flavoured drinks. If your child requires a school packed lunch, please inform the school no later than 9.30am Tuesday 17th October 2023.

Please ensure your child is dressed suitably for the weather.

Yours sincerely

Ms McKe Year 4 Tea		
Veolia Recycling	Centre Trip	
Dear Ms McKenzie		
I give permission for my childabove trip on Thursday 2nd November 2023.		to attend the
My child requires a school packed lunch.		[]
Signed	Date	
Relationship to child		